
Dear Joint Committee on Student Success, 
 
As currently written, the Student Success Act, HB 3427, will help to provide a quality education with an 
abrupt dead end. For the vast majority, meaningful employment will require quality education BEYOND 
High School and, in the absence of the much needed funding for post secondary education, this will not 
be available.  
 
Please amend HB 3427 to include funding for post secondary education. 
 
Regards,  
Greg Hamann  
2995 Oak Ridge St NW 
Albany, OR 97321  
 


